
Instead of a regular meeting, The Bicycle and Pedestrian Task Force will 
participate in a community workshop to discuss the City's Pedestrian Plan on 
Thursday, March 18, from 5:30 to 7:30, with a presentation by City staff to 
begin promptly at 6:00pm.  A flyer and press release are attached - please 
feel free to pass along or to post as you feel appropriate.  Citizens are 
invited to bring a photograph to share of a pedestrian hazard or need. 


